
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
StateImpact PA: DEP accepting comments on Sunoco’s plan to clean up Marsh Creek Lake 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/02/18/dep-accepting-comments-on-sunocos-plan-to-
clean-up-marsh-creek-lake/ 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: DEP investigated phone with forever chemicals used in Northampton Counscrap yard 
fire 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/2022/02/dep-investigated-foam-with-forever-chemical-
used-on-scrapyard-fire.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lawmaker blasts Wolf, high spending, PENNDOT, DEP, RGGI 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/02/lawmaker-blasts-wolf-high-spending/  
 
WorldAkkam: High proportion of mites infected with rare viruses that can be fatal to humans lurking in 
U.S. parks 
https://worldakkam.com/high-proportion-of-mites-infected-with-rare-viruses-that-can-be-fatal-to-
humans-lurking-in-us-parks/712742/  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council hears pitch for acid-mine remediation project 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-council-hears-pitch-for-acid-mine-remediation-
project/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Efforts continue to locate oil spill near Acosta 
https://www.tribdem.com/efforts-continue-to-locate-oil-spill-near-acosta/article 37d87532-90ce-11ec-
831f-93268ad7f25f.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Oil leak into Quemahoning Creek contained as search for source continues 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/oil-leak-into-quemahoning-creek-contained-as-search-for-source-
continues/article ae1f0432-932a-11ec-b125-9f31a8f47ed3.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County Conservation District to inspect Cheswick site where two excavators 
are buried under water, mud 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/allegheny-county-conservation-district-to-inspect-
cheswick-site-where-two-excavators-are-buried-under-water-mud/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Contractors and government both need good communication 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-contractors-and-government-both-need-good-communication/ 
 
Air 
 
Bradford Era: Regenerative farming can help PA reach pollution-reduction goals 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/regenerative-farming-can-help-pa-reach-pollution-
reduction-goals/article d056a1c9-b312-5415-ae4a-0d2894494a17.html 
 
Times Observer: Cause of local strong oder was found 



https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/02/cause-of-local-strong-oder-was-found/ 
 
WICU-TV: United Refining Blames Equipment Failure for Smell Reported in Warren 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/45909816/united-refining-blames-equipment-failure-for-smell-
reported-in-warren 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Valley law enforcement reports increase in catalytic converter thefts 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/valley-law-enforcement-reports-increase-in-catalytic-converter-
thefts/article dd67cdb2-8f76-11ec-ba4f-732585dbb704.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Crack down on methane emissions  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/02/20/Crack-down-on-methane-
emissions/stories/202202190017 
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Experts worry Supreme Court could hamstring EPA, other federal agencies in 
upcoming climate case 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/02/21/experts-worry-supreme-court-could-hamstring-
epa-other-federal-agencies-in-upcoming-climate-case/ 
 
WESA: Experts fear SCOTUS could hamstring EPA and other federal agencies in upcoming climate case 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-02-22/experts-fear-scotus-could-hamstring-epa-and-
other-federal-agencies-in-upcoming-climate-case   
 
Allegheny Front: Experts fear SCOTUS could hamstring EPA and other federal agencies in upcoming 
climate case 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/experts-fear-scotus-could-hamstring-epa-and-other-federal-agencies-
in-upcoming-climate-case/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Local teen pleads for better education on climate change 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/insight/2022/02/20/Local-teen-pleads-for-better-education-on-
climate-change/stories/202202200013 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: Pa. Game Commission annual report tallies thousands of acres of habitat and access work 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/02/pa-game-commission-annual-report-tallies-thousands-of-
acres-of-habitat-and-access-work.html 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. Game Commission tallies thousands of acres of habitat, access work 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-game-commission-tallies-thousands-of-acres-of-habitat-access-
work/article 5ea6419b-541c-5a0e-99b6-b7c48f2fffce.html 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. among top states for federal fish/wildlife money 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-among-top-states-for-federal-fish-wildlife-
money/article 239d7576-fa6b-5e12-8e72-016c523b9528.html 



 
Times Observer: Stocking effort brings new life to Chapman Lake 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/02/stocking-effort-brings-new-life-to-
chapman-lake/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: AOAA purchases 100 acres of land for $140,700 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/aoaa-purchases-100-acres-of-land-for-140-
700/article 5dc27234-9c4e-5529-b407-05c46b0ca6e2.html  
 
Allegheny Front: DCNR says it needs $1.4 billion to address infrastructure needs at state parks 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/dcnr-says-it-needs-1-4-billion-to-address-infrastructure-needs-at-state-
parks/  
 
Daily American: Strategies discussed to increase walleye numbers on Youghiogheny River Lake 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/02/21/strategies-discussed-increase-
walleye-numbers-yough-youghiogheny-river-lake-in-southwestern-pa/6862114001/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Regional hunters add $312 million to Pennsylvania’s economy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2022/02/21/Pennsylvania-hunting-economic-
value/stories/202202210079 
 
Energy 
 
Clarion News: Could Keystone tap sunshine for power? 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 38a28324-9afb-5e73-9ec0-
b156b5539e32.html 
 
Philly Voice: Five new electric yellow buses unveiled at the School District of Philadelphia's garage 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/new-electric-buses-philadelphia-school-district-climate-change/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Is solar energy a threat to farming?  (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/is-solar-energy-a-threat-to-farming/article 910a584a-9039-11ec-
ab7c-87e2e7630f82.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Gas prices increased 4 cents last week 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/gas-prices-increased-4-cents-last-week/article 0d835a4a-930d-11ec-
b1af-57232e3fa1d9.html  
 
The Almanac: Sun shines brightly on Pittsburgh International Airport 
https://thealmanac.net/news/sun-shines-brightly-on-pittsburgh-international-airport/article 79074f20-
4da9-502e-9654-a89a23bb4d67.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Klaber's Viewpoint: There are many reasons for high energy prices 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/18/klaber-viewpoint-energy-prices.html 
 
Mining 
 



Daily American: Coal business is booming: Here are 4 reasons Somerset County mining companies are 
hiring. 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2022/02/22/coal-employers-hiring-demand-increases-
somerset-county-pa/6703827001/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bradford Era: ‘Irreversible’: No easy fix for water fouled by gas driller 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/irreversible-no-easy-fix-for-water-fouled-by-gas-
driller/article 10accd72-63f1-567d-8b8b-259b6aae29d0.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: ‘Irreversible’: No easy fix for water fouled by gas driller 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/state/irreversible-no-easy-fix-for-water-fouled-by-gas-
driller/article f7c88e20-6778-5c39-a01a-ae112af7de93.html 
 
WHYY: Mariner East pipeline project is finished, after years of environmental damage, construction 
delays 
https://whyy.org/articles/mariner-east-pipeline-project-is-finished-after-years-of-environmental-
damage-construction-delays/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Company says Mariner East 2 pipeline construction is completed; others say 
it’s not 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/02/18/company-says-pipeline-construction-is-completed-others-say-
no/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: MVP joint venture partner says pipeline has 'very low probability' of 
completion 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/19/next-era-energy-mountain-valley-
pipeline.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: NextEra Energy 're-evaluating' Mountain Valley Pipeline investment 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/18/nextera-energy-re-evaluating-mountain-
valley.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Equitrans postpones in-service date of Mountain Valley Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/22/mountain-valley-pipeline-in-service-
postponed.html 
 
Waste 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Delaware County examines 10-year options for trash disposal 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2022/02/20/delco-examines-10-year-options-for-trash-disposal/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Don’t throw out old tech. Donate it instead  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/02/20/Don-t-throw-out-old-tech-Donate-
instead/stories/202202180047  
 
Water 



 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania: Pay your fair share for clean water 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/02/pennsylvania-pay-your-fair-share-for-clean-water-
opinion.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: French Creek to remain in flood action stage for rest of week 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local news/french-creek-to-remain-in-flood-action-stage-for-
rest-of-week/article 2342509e-9357-11ec-b902-a761cefc8adb.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Regenerative farming can help PA reach pollution reduction goals 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/state/regenerative-farming-can-help-pa-reach-pollution-
reduction-goals/article 4f99f492-9020-11ec-87de-9b6d3cf9a295.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Area waterways rising to action stage 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/urgent-information/2022/02/area-waterways-rising-to-action-stage/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lycoming Mall in hot water due to unpaid water and sewer bills 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/02/lycoming-mall-in-hot-water-due-to-unpaid-bills/  
 
Beaver County Times: Flood Watch in Effect Until Wednesday Morning  
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/flood-watch-in-effect-until-wednesday-morning/  
 
Tribune-Review: Flood watch issued for several counties in Western Pennsylvania 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/flood-watch-issued-for-several-counties-in-western-pennsylvania/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Armstrong County commissioners give $15,000 to keep open Allegheny River locks to 
recreational boaters 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/armstrong-county-commissioners-give-15000-to-keep-
open-allegheny-river-locks-to-recreational-boaters/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Harmar sees 47% sewage fee hike as cost of new treatment plant soars 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/harmar-sees-47-sewage-fee-hike-as-cost-of-new-
treatment-plant-soars/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Rains cause minor flooding along Allegheny River; to continue into early Saturday 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/rains-bring-minor-flooding-along-the-allegheny-river-
today-into-saturday/  
 
Tribune-Review: Plea deal reached in Conneaut Lake boat mishap case 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/plea-deal-reached-in-conneaut-lake-boat-mishap-case/  
 
Post-Gazette: As Pittsburgh’s rivers recede, roads reopen 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/02/19/As-Pittsburgh-s-rivers-recede-roads-
reopen/stories/202202190052 
 
WESA: Cold weather and flooding are possible in the Pittsburgh region this week 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-02-22/cold-weather-and-flooding-are-possible-in-the-
pittsburgh-region-this-week 



 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Deadly bird flu detections spreading but not yet in Pennsylvania 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/02/deadly-bird-flu-detections-spreading-but-not-yet-in-
pennsylvania.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Avian Influenza Hits Two Northeast Backyard Flocks 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/poultry/avian-influenza-hits-two-northeast-backyard-
flocks/article a32b4c10-931c-11ec-a3ce-1f1e299dd1fc.html 
 
Pennlive: Bradford pears and barberries are banned in Pa. What could be next on the do-not-plant list? 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2022/02/with-bradford-pears-and-barberries-labeled-invasive-
what-other-plants-might-be-on-the-chopping-block.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Local landscape pros share keys to a low-maintenance lawn or yard 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/02/22/lawn-yard-care-tips-landscaping-pros/ 
 
Bradford Era: EPA’s Local Government Advisory Committee adopts Infrastructure recommendations 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/epa-s-local-government-advisory-committee-adopts-
infrastructure-recommendations/article 8157b3f7-764c-5ce1-852c-29b9044c588b.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: White House “Justice40” spending targets social justice; criteria vague 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/02/white-house-spending-targets-social-justice-
criteria-vague/  
 
Bloomberg Law: New features part of EPA’s environmental justice screening tool 
https://news.bloomberglaw.com/environment-and-energy/new-features-part-of-epas-environmental-
justice-screening-tool 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Letter to the Editor: Infrastructure funding should be local 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/18/letter-editor-infrastructure-funding-
local.html 
 
Post-Gazette: He presided over Etna's council for 46 years. Now he's serving the borough in other ways. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2022/02/20/Etna-president-Borough-Council-Pete-
Ramage-83-retires/stories/202201180126  
 
Post-Gazette: Meet the Carnegie Mellon grads digitally mapping all 446 of Pittsburgh’s bridges, hoping 
to avert future collapses  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/02/22/mach9-robotics-pittsburgh-bridge-
initiative-carnegie-mellon-graduates-3d-maps-bridges-infrastructure-fern-hollow-
collapse/stories/202202070089 


